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Bookbinding & Conservation 
 

Welcome to the Spring issue of our Conservation Newsletter. We’ve 
recently re-opened to visitors and are enjoying face-to-face 
consultations once again. We’ve also re-started teaching and have just 
announced some new workshops. We hope you enjoy hearing about 
what we’ve been up to. Best wishes, Arthur & Emily. 
 

Leather Paring 
 

During lockdown, we made a short, instructional video on edge-
paring. Whether you’re a Bookbinder or Conservator, take a look for 

some guidance on safe and repeatable techniques for edge-paring 
leather. Leather Paring: Some Thoughts on Edge Paring by Hand 

 

Hereford Romanesque model 
 

Arthur’s model for our Hereford Romanesque Binding workshop is 
really beginning to look the part; from shaping the boards, to sewing 
the sections onto thick tawed supports, and sewing the tab endbands. 

 

 
  

Workshops 
 

Find our 2021 programme of workshops here, including a new course 
on Stub Bindings. 
 

 
 

 


